
CALGARY, ALBERTA--(Marketwired - June 27, 2017) -

NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO U.S. NEWSWIRE SERVICES OR FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES. ANY
FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS RESTRICTION MAY CONSTITUTE A VIOLATION OF U.S. SECURITIES LAWS.

Wilton Resources Inc. (the "Corporation") (TSX VENTURE:WIL) announces further to its press release of June 26, 2017, that
the TSX Venture Exchange has declined its application to extend the expiry date of 1,045,000 common share purchase
warrants of the Corporation issued to subscribers as part of the Corporation's private placement financing that closed on June
29, 2015, from June 29, 2017 to August 29, 2017.

Additional information regarding Wilton Resources is available online on www.sedar.com.

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.
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